MINUTES OF THE EXTRA ORDINARY MEETING OF MOGGERHANGER PARISH COUNCIL

HELD ON WEDNESDAY 30™ SEPTEMBER 2013 IN THE VILLAGE HALL AAT 7.30PM

Present: Councillors Dean Bashford, Smith, Petrie, Mease( Chairman) Central Beds Councillor
Mrs Turner, the Clerk and 19 members of the public.

APOLOGIES for absence were received from Councillors Hall, Anderson and Schofield.

The meeting was opened by the Chairman giving the opportunity for the members of the public
to address the members in relation to the Planning Inquiry re the Planning enforcement appeal
by Andersons and Sons Haulage , to be held on 30" October 2013.

Residents requested to know the views of the Parish Council on the planning enforcement by
Central Beds Council , and requesting the Parish Council to support Central Beds Council at the
Planning appeal. Mr Bashford proposed that the Parish Council are not in favour of Parishioners
flouting planning laws, this was seconded by Mr Petrie and agreed. The council was requested
by those present to be represented and attend the Inquiry to express their support of the
Planning Enforcement.

At the September Parish Council Meeting the council had been given in correspondence re the
activities being carried out at White Gables Farm by Anderson Haulage business. Earlier in the
year 3 Planning applications had been granted to Mr Anderson, but breaches of the conditions
in those applications had led to Central Beds Council serving enforcement notices on the
business.

Mrs Turner then gave advice on the ability for a representation from the Parish Council to be
made at the inquiry. Central Beds Council will take a strong view re the appeal , and that the
Parish Council support the reasons of the planners. She adviced residents that they can also
attend the Inquiry and put their views, and on how the Parish Council and Parishioners should
approach the Inquiry.

Before the meeting closed, a complaint was expressed about the driveway at White Gables
Farm, a date had been given by Central Beds to Mr Anderson by which time the drive should be
completed.

The meeting closed at 9pm.



